Mass Intentions
Sunday, October 29th  (9:00 a.m.)  Roger Royer
                                  (11:00 a.m.) Leonard van Ooyen

Our  Lady of the Hill K of C 
Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses

Ladies Banquet on Nov 20th 
Tickets are $12. and available at church office or call Liz 929-6799 

Familia aka Mom's prayer group has begin for this fall. We would like to invite all Moms to join us. Mom's prayer group is a mom's group held in hosting homes.  There is currently one group that meet on  the first and third Tuesday morning of the month. The next group will be on November 7th. Children are welcome. This group is an opportunity to celebrate and learn more about our faith and motherhood.  If you are interested in this kind of faith formation and fellowship please contact Kris Bujold 780-929-5811 or at bujoldjk@telus.net

Out of respect for people with allergies, please be mindful of the amount of perfume/cologne you are wearing, Thank you!


    SNOWFLAKE BAZAAR & BAKE SALE
Saturday, November 4th, 2017
10 am – 4 pm

1. NEW items are still needed for the Gift Basket creations
1. Each parish family is asked to provided 2-3 baked goods for the Bake Sale
1. We request that you mark any package that may contain nuts 
1. and if you are familiar with Gluten free recipes your goods would be most welcome!
1. The drop off time for your Bazaar donations, eg: Handiwork, crafts, hobby items, can be brought to the church during the times listed below
1. Baked goods will be accepted Friday evening and Saturday morning prior to the opening of the Bazaar
1. Sign Up sheets are still available at the church entrance; strong able bodies are needed for tables set-up on Thursday  --and take down on Sunday after Mass
1. Tasks to be completed and times:
1. Thurs. Nov. 2nd – prepare Gifts in a Jar	10 am – Noon
1. Thurs. Nov. 2nd – set-up tables & decorate 	1 pm – 3 pm
1. Fri. Nov. 3rd – assemble Gift Baskets	10 – Noon
1. Fri. Nov 3rd   - display & price		1 pm – 5 pm
1. Fri. Nov 3rd  – accept items for Bake Sale	7 pm – 9 pm
1. Sat. November 4th   SNOWFLAKE BAZAAR & BAKE SALE
1. A light Lunch will be provided for a small fee of $5
Please come out & support your Parish!  We prepared more of our fabulous French Canadian tourtières this year!  They will still only cost $12 with a limit of 5 per purchase. 
Questions → please call our Bazaar Chairperson Carmen @ 780-929-8320.

Living With Christ Sunday Missals and Saint Joseph Prayerbook and Hymnal are for sale ($5.00) at the back of the Church. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Confirmation! For baptized youth in Grade 6 or older (11-15 years old), confirmation will be starting next month. Registration and Parent Information Night is November 21st at 7:00 pm in the basement of the church. Registration packages and books will be picked up that night. Please bring a copy of baptism certificate and registration fee of $40. See the website for more details or call Michelle at the office 780-929-8541 ext 3. 

Adoration – November 3rd (10:00 a.m. – 6:00 pm.)  Sign up sheet is at the back of the 

Catholic Education Sunday: November 5th is dedicated to Catholic Education. St. Vital  Parish will  celebrate the gift of Catholic Education at the 11 am mass on Sunday. The family of schools that are associated with St. Vital will be honoured and celebrated at this mass. Children will read, carry the gifts and help with offertory at this special mass. Please plan on attending this mass and help us celebrate the gift of Catholic Education.
Books of Remembrance 
The Church devotes the month of November to prayer for the Holy Souls, those who have died in grace yet failed to make satisfaction for all their sins. Praying for the Holy Souls is a Christian obligation. Please write the names of your family and friends in this book, praying for them as you inscribe their names. We will pray for all those named throughout the month. If you wish to offer a Mass for family or friends who have died, visit the parish office.

Ladies' Holy Hour -  Every 3rd Friday, 8 - 9 pm
 The church will be open every third Friday evening from 8 - 9 pm for women to come spend an hour together before the Blessed Sacrament. Opening with a group rosary, followed by private prayer for the remainder of the time. A wonderful opportunity to pray in unison, with a special focus on all the men in our life, all marriages, all children and all families. All ladies welcome! 

Hymns & Readings
Please join the St. Joseph's College community for our annual Hymns & Readings event on Sunday, December 3, at 7:30 p.m. at St. Joseph's Basilica. The evening will include Scripture readings, music by the Greenwood Singers and a featured organist, with a reception to follow in O'Leary Hall. This event is open to all, with entry by donation. Please contact sjcdev@ualberta.ca or 780-492-0903 for more information, or you can register online through the U of A website.

Catholic Family Ministries is delighted to have Sr Helena Burns speak on the topics she is most passionate about -- media, theology of the body, feminine & masculine genius, & becoming who God destined us to be -- at the Women of Dignity conference, Nov 3-4 at Holy Trinity Parish in Spruce Grove. 
 
Sr Helena is a member of the Daughters of St. Paul & creator of the Hell Burns blog and the new EWTN series Digital Catholics. Don't miss this chance to hear her to share her thoughts on women as wives, mothers, professionals, && women who feel the call to be both in the home as a wife and mother, and out of the home as a professional.  Join us for Woman of Dignity 2017, “Revealing the Feminine Genius”. For more information or to register, please visit http://www.catholicfamilyministries.com.

Baptism Preparation Are you expecting a child in the near future? Consider taking Baptism Preparation now while you are waiting for the birth of your son or daughter. The classes are for parents and sponsors (godparents). Attending now eliminates the need to find baby-sitters, rearrange feeding schedules etc. plus it adds to the joyful anticipation of your new arrival. The next course will be held on Monday, November 13th  at 7:00 p.m.  Please call the parish office to register

